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Patrick Martin was quoted in Politico discussing the industries that have been impacted by the

COVID-19 pandemic. “The sports and entertainment industry has been among the most severely

impacted by this pandemic,” said Patrick. “In venues, large and small, across the country every game,

concert, and show has been cancelled for months. It is going to take a significant federal commitment

to support all of the event workers, ushers, and bartenders that have been impacted and to secure a

safe and healthy environment for fans going forward.”

To read more of this article, click here.
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